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Update ON the REVISED FEES for VARIOUS CONSULAR SERVICES
1. The Embassy wishes to convey that all Consular Services' fees have been revised w.e.f. 01 April 2023.
2. ​It is advised that the applicants may refer to the Embassy's website www.eoimanila.gov.in for latest revised fees structure for various consular services.
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